
 
 
April 13, 2021 
 
Dr. Eric Chicken 
Faculty Senate President 
Florida State University 
222 S. Copeland Street 
115 Wescott Building 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
 
RE: Student Academic Relations Committee (SARC) Report, 2020-2021  
 
Dear Dr. Chicken, 
 
During the 2020-2021 school year, the Student Academic Relations Committee (SARC) did not have any students 
file complaints.  
 
If there are any additional questions about my report, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Lisa Schelbe 
Associate Professor, College of Social Work 
Student Academic Relations Committee, Chair 
 


